
October 30, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Tom Paytes 

5021 Seminary Road 

Suite 1102 

Alexandria, VA 22311 

 

Dear Mr. Paytes: 

 

I have enclosed a copy of FBI document number 124-10144-10086, dated December 1, 1966.  I 

apologize for the delay in getting this to you.  Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have 

any questions. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


